
 

 

 

NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

Take notice that pursuant to Title 30:1-7.4 Conditions of closing facilities, privatizing services, 

the New Jersey Department of Human Services will hold a public hearing on the closure of 

Woodbridge Developmental Center at 30 Van Dyke Avenue in New Brunswick on Tuesday, 

September 2, 2014 from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

 

Individuals not interested in attending can submit written testimony or letters by emailing 

WDBRclosure@dhs.state.nj.us. Parcel Post Mail can be sent in care of Commissioner Jennifer 

Velez, NJ Department of Human Services, P.O. Box 700, Trenton, NJ  08625-0700.  

 

Room occupancy restrictions will dictate capacity. Testimony at the hearings will be limited to 3 

minutes per speaker and only one speaker per organization will be allowed due to time 

constraints.  

 

CART services and sign language interpreters can be made available, if requested by 8/25/14.  

 

 

 

http://www.mapquest.com/maps?address=30+Van+Dyke+Ave&city=New+Brunswick&state=NJ&zipcode=08901&redirect=true
mailto:WDBRclosure@dhs.state.nj.us

